
 

T-BIRD FLYER 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

 When I was a social studies teacher, one of my favorite units to 
teach in World History was about the Vietnam War. I used to show video 
clips from the movie We Were Soldiers which stars Mel Gibson as a tough 
Army general known for saving most of his men in the first battle between 
the US and North Vietnam. Throughout the movie, themes of brotherhood, 
bravery and the cost of war are depicted. In one particular scene, Mel’s 
character is speaking to a young soldier who recently became a father. 
The young soldier asks him, “How do you feel about being a soldier and a 
father?” General Moore’s response has always stayed with me:  “I hope 
that being good at one makes me better at the other.” 
 Being a principal is a lot like being a parent. I think about your 
children during the day and at night. I worry about your student when 
difficulties arise, pray for their successes and dreams and sometimes 
have to balance discipline and understanding. The world we live in seems 
to be changing daily and so is parenting. Parenting is unquestionably one 
of THE toughest jobs, but the most important job we have. We have to 
worry about our children’s safety, educational success, social well-being 
and so much more.   
 You are the most important influence on your child’s life. You are 
their first and best teacher. When you made the decision to send your 
child to LCC, you chose us to help develop your child’s full potential, and 
you made a commitment to model and reinforce at home what they are 
learning in school. 
 The job of parenting is not easy. The job of parenting teenagers is 
even more difficult. At LCC we pledge to be your partner in helping your 
student reach his/her potential. It is for this reason that we challenge our 
parents to be fully engaged in the education of their child. In order to avoid 
negativity and misunderstandings, we invite you to be active in the 
academic, social and spiritual education of your student (please see page 
2). 
 When I think about being a mother and a principal, I would like to 
believe that “being good at one makes me better at the other.” Have a 
great week. 
Blessings, 
 

Mrs. Williams  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

November 6
th

  

7pm-8pm Academic Booster Club 

Meeting – Quatman Room 

 

November 7
th

  

Election Day 

 

One Day of Giving 

 

November 9
th

  

9:40am-10:40am Mass to Honor 

Veterans – LCC Small Gym 

 

November 12
th  

- 15
th

  

Senior Kairos Retreat  

 

 

 
NOVEMBER 6, 2017 

 
 

720 S. Cable Rd. 
Lima, OH 45805 

419-222-4276 office  •  419-222-6933 fax 
www.lcchs.edu 

 
 

LIMA CENTRAL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 

Please Join us for Mass followed by 
coffee & donuts November 9

th
  

Mass begins at 9:38am  
RSVP to Sheryl Huffman by 

TOMORROW at 
shuffman@apps.lcchs.edu or  

419-222-4276 ext. 2003 

 
 

http://www.your-url-goes-here.com/
mailto:shuffman@apps.lcchs.edu


  

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MEET WITH ANY OF THE FACULTY OR STAFF PLEASE CALL AHEAD  

OR EMAIL TO SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT.  THANK YOU! 
 

Please join us every Thursday for Mass at 9:30am in the old gym  

or for our 7:30am daily mass in the Chapel 
 

DONATION FOR VETERANS 
 

HOW CAN I GET INVOLVED IN MY 
STUDENT’S EDUCATION? 

 
59% of our students were on the Honor Roll for the 1

st
 

quarter!! Way to fly high Thunderbirds! 
 
Congratulations to Emily Sreenan on her 11

th
 place finish at 

the State Tournament (19:13)! 

-Attend morning Mass at 7:30 a.m. 
-Check Progressbook every week - comments are often -
posted as a way for the teacher to communicate 

-Email my student’s teacher 
-Attend ABC programs, including Chat with the Administration 

-Attend PT Conferences 

-Participate in fundraisers 

-Ask your student what they are learning in class or how their 
day was 
 

 

ONE DAY OF GIVING TOMORROW! 
 

SOARING THUNDERBIRDS  
 

Tomorrow is the One Day of Giving! Tomorrow only, all gifts 
will be MATCHED! You can give online at www.lcchs.edu or 
come into the school from 7:30am-8pm! No amount is too 
small!!! Help us reach our goal! 
 

 

THUNDERBIRD FOOTBALL 
 T-Birds will take on Coldwater at Wapak 7:30pm on Friday, 
November 10

th
. Stop in to the school to buy your presale 

tickets on Wednesday! 

LCC had seven students win monetary prizes at the Bluffton 
University math contest. Anna Kahle came in second place 
for her division. Kevin Thai, Kage Zheng, Jim Cheng, Solar 
Shao, Chloe Guo, and Danny Siatkosky all placed in the top 
15! 

Winter is coming soon & there is a need for gloves & socks 
for our local Veterans. Join us in donating adult size gloves 
& socks! Donations can be dropped off in the business office 
and items will be given to the Lima Veteran’s Food Pantry. 
 

 

http://www.lcchs.edu/


 

ñAt the end of the day itôs not about what you have or even what youôve 

accomplishedé Itôs about who youôve lifted up, who youôve made better.  

Itôs about what youôve given back.ò 

FOLLOW LCC ON FACEBOOK: WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/LIMACENTRALCATHOLIC  

TWITTER: @LCCHSTBIRDS 

INSTAGRAM: LIMACENTRALCATHOLICHS 

 

 

Reminder: Please check Progress Book weekly to check your student’s grades! If 

you have any problems logging in please contact the Guidance Office. 

 

THIS WEEK IN 
THUNDERBIRD SPORTS 

 

For a full list of this week’s sporting 
events visit 

www.lcctbirdsports.com  
 
 

ATTENTION ALUMNI! 
 

Hey Alumni! Get out your Basketball shoes  
It’s that time of year. Alumni preview will be November 22

nd
 

Call the A.D office or Coach Kill to RSVP 
 

 

http://www.facebook.com/LimaCentralCatholic
http://www.lcctbirdsports.com/

